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Arctic Data Center Newsletter

Apply for Arctic Data Center Workshops!

Hello everyone! We'd like to gently remind you that the application deadline for

our upcoming Fundamentals in Data Management for Qualitative and

Quantitative Arctic Research Workshop is fast approaching. The best part?

Participation in these courses is absolutely free, and we're excited to share that

we have funding opportunities in place to help cover travel expenses for select

participants for our workshops held in Santa Barbara, CA. 

Fundamentals in Data Management for Qualitative

and Quantitative Arctic Research

January 22nd - 26th, 2024 (Santa

Barbara, CA)

This in-person workshop will provide

researchers with an overview of

reproducible and ethical research

practices, steps and methods for more

easily documenting and preserving their

data at the Arctic Data Center, and an

introduction to programming in R,

paying particular attention to qualitative

data management. Learn more and

apply by September 29th, 2023

here. 

Reproducible Practices for Arctic Research Using R

February 26th - March 1st, 2024

(Virtually) 

This remote workshop will provide an

overview of best data management

practices, data science tools for

cleaning and analyzing data, and

concrete steps and methods for more

https://arcticdata.io/training/
https://arcticdata.io/training#fundamentals
https://arcticdata.io/training/
https://arcticdata.io/training#fundamentals
https://forms.gle/oUw8zrPe3xcrMKkc8
https://arcticdata.io/training#reproducible


Permafrost Discovery Gateway Webinar

The Arctic Land North of the Treeline at 10M

We are excited to announce the Permafrost Discovery Gateway is kicking off their

Fall monthly webinar series on October 5, 2023! Annette Barsch will discuss Arctic

land surface and how it is changing. Please join us at 9:00 AM AKST.

Add Webinar Calendar and Zoom Links!

agarcia@nceas.ucsb.edu (805) 893-2500

Angie Garcia Community Engagement and Outreach

Coordinator

easily documenting and preserving

their data at the Arctic Data Center.

Learn more and apply by October

31, 2023 here. 

We encourage you to apply to your preferred courses during their respective

application periods. Should you have any inquiries or would like an extension to

apply, please feel free to contact us. We are excited to welcome you to our

data science community in the upcoming year!
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